
Updates from the Inter-Secretariat Working Group on 
Household Surveys

Here are the new/exciting updates from the Inter-Secretariat Working Group on Household Surveys:

We organized our first meeting on the revision of the Handbooks on household surveys, 22-24 January. Huge thanks to all the experts and the 
National Bureau of Statistics of China for your support.  Presentations for the meeting are available . A short/concise report of the meeting is here
available .here
We are dedicating an open side event to continue our conversation on the household survey handbook revision. During the side event, we will 
provide an update on what has been discussed in China, have a conversation with experts and solicit feedback from the audience.

Date/time: 13 Feb, 9-10:30 ET
Concept note/registration: here

For a quick summary of the work of the ISWGHS in 2023:  look for , Section Xagenda item 4(c)
A primer on SAE with geospatial data for input: here

https://unstats.un.org/iswghs/EventDetails/inaugural-meeting-handbook-hs-Jan2024
https://unstats.un.org/UNSDWebsite/statcom/session_55/documents/BG-4c-TechnicalMeetingSurveyRevision_report-E.pdf
https://unstats.un.org/UNSDWebsite/events-details/un55sc-13022024-M-ISWGHS-side-event/
https://unstats.un.org/UNSDWebsite/statcom/session_55/documents/2024-19-SDG-SG-E.pdf
https://unstats.un.org/iswghs/documents/geospatial-data-for-SAE-outline.pdf
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